
From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk"s Office
To: don charters
Subject: RE: 1601 Harwood
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 5:54:04 PM

 
 
Thank you for your comments.

All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes
after the close of the speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council
for their consideration. The public comments must include the name of the writer.
In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting schedule.cfm).
Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of
the writer's name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500
words.

Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the
close of the speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the
public hearing application and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.
For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings.

Thank you.
 
 
 
From: don charters  
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 5:23 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: 1601 Harwood
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors,  save this site - there's nothing like it anywhere - it's 1965
James Bond cool!  Sincerely, Don Charters
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From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk"s Office
To: Maya Lange
Subject: RE: Beach Towers: opposition to the rezoning
Date: Thursday, February 21, 2013 9:53:45 AM

Thank you for your comments.

All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes after
the close of the speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council for their
consideration. The public comments must include the name of the writer.

In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting_schedule.cfm).
Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of
the writer's name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500
words.

Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the
close of the speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the
public hearing application and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.
For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings.

Thank you.

-----Original Message-----
From: Maya Lange 
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 9:06 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: Beach Towers: opposition to the rezoning

I am strongly opposed to the rezoning application at 'Beach Towers'.

I am opposed to the rezoning because of the tremendous opposition by the public, the role of heritage
of the existing buildings, the fact that the proposed new units are very unaffordable to any average
Vancouver resident (as proven by numerous speakers and prices of existing Beach Towers apartments
being higher than submitted prices in the proposal) and that the proposed 'overfill' will block public
views to the thousands of renters, owners and visitors to the area.

Best regards,
Maya
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From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk"s Office
To: Kaaren
Subject: RE: beach towers rezone
Date: Thursday, February 21, 2013 9:53:07 AM

 
 
Thank you for your comments.

All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes
after the close of the speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council
for their consideration. The public comments must include the name of the writer.
In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting schedule.cfm).
Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of
the writer's name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500
words.

Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the
close of the speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the
public hearing application and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.
For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings.

Thank you.
 
 
 

From: Kaaren  
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 7:35 PM
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk's Office
Subject: beach towers rezone
 
watching the video stream and totally disgusted with the rental charges as quoted..Where did these
figures come from?
Studio units rent for 1300.00+ and two beds for 2500.00+. Perhaps that is why there are so many
empty units in this complex/
Does anyone check out any of these so called facts before you report them.? Please reject this
proposal, it is flawed beyond beyond belief.
Kaaren Mortimer
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From: Correspondence Group, City Clerk"s Office
To:
Subject: FW: Beach Towers Public Hearing tonight - Speaker 50 Fiona O"Connell
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 4:46:08 PM
Attachments: letter to Mayor Gregor Roberston feb 3 2013.doc

Beach Towers Publich hearing Feb 19 2013.docx
Beach Towers Public hearing Feb 20th 2013.docx

Thank you for your comments.

All public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received not more than 15 minutes after
the close of the speakers list for that public hearing will be distributed to members of Council for their
consideration. The public comments must include the name of the writer.

In addition, these public comments will also be posted on the City's website
(http://vancouver.ca/ctyclerk/councilmeetings/meeting schedule.cfm).
Please note that your contact information will be removed from the comments, with the exception of
the writer's name. Comments received after the start of the public hearing should not exceed 1500
words.

Public comments submitted for the public hearing that are received more than 15 minutes after the
close of the speakers list, will not be distributed until after Council has made a decision regarding the
public hearing application and the related bylaw is enacted, if applicable.
For more information regarding Public Hearings, please visit vancouver.ca/publichearings.

Thank you.

-----Original Message-----
From: Fiona O'C 
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 4:04 PM
To: Ludwig, Nicole; fiona o'connell
Subject: Beach Towers Public Hearing tonight - Speaker 50 Fiona O'Connell

Hi Nicole,

Thank you so much for your email regarding the Public Hearing extension for this evening at City Hall. I
am scheduled to be Speaker
50 I believe, or approx that number.

With deep regret I am not available to attend this evening as it is my late shift at the Hospital I work at.

I have submitted via email my letter of opposition (also attached
here) to Mayor Robertson and to the publichearing@vancouver.ca address and also emailed some
additional comments regarding my opposition to the rezoning at beach Towers. I hope that this can be
submitted for the hearing and if anyone wishes to and is able to read it out during the hearing in place
of me on my behalf I would very much appreciate this.

 A final comment that I wish to add today is that I am aware of city life and the need for development
and understand that this rezoning application may be considered and may end up going ahead. I
sincerely hope it does not, and that we Westenders are able to successfully oppose the appication all
together, but if building is to go ahead then I am sure that we all would hope and ask that the buildings
height be restricted to max 4 storeys, thus not blocking out residents views and light. The beauty of the
Westend (as I have stated in my
letter) is with the open spaces and low rise buildings that allow and preserve the small town
neighbourhood feel and the wonderful views and light.  Again, ideally, we all hope that there will be no
development on the beach Towers site at all.

Many thanks indeed and I hope all goes well for my fellow neighbours this evening.

s. 22(1) Personal and Confidential
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Yours sincerely,

Fiona O'Connell



From: S W
To: Correspondence Group, City Clerk"s Office
Subject: Rezoning Application for 1600 Beach Avenue and 1651 Harwood Street
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 6:28:14 PM

Dear Mayor Robinson,

I ask that this proposal gets voted down.
There are many people in the city who will be impacted. Just not those who live in the area.
This will set a precedent that could lead to others wishing to build on nay piece of land they own.
Also consider the impact on those who park in the area as well as those visiting. Please think about the
impression it will make for tourist who often visit the area. There is the races and events that go down
Beach Ave. that may have to be detoured as well as detouring traffic.
The noise level for the construction will once again disrupt neighbours who had to experience high noise
levels during the repair of the sea wall.

Please don't make this a fast decision. Please consider all the people of your city and what legacy you
will leave.

Thank you for your support and understanding.

Best Regards,

Sandy Weames

Sent from my iPad

s 2
 

 
 


	ChartersD
	langem
	mortimerk
	oconnellf
	WeamesS



